
 

 

 

 

June 15, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
  
Caroline Thomas Jacobs  
Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety   
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
  
RE: Agreement of San Diego Gas & Electric to Implement the Findings of the 2022 Safety 

Culture Assessment Report  
Docket # 2022-SCAs 
  
Dear Director Thomas Jacobs:  
 

San Diego Gas & Electric (“SDG&E”) appreciates The Office of Energy Infrastructure 
Safety’s (“Energy Safety”) and the National Safety Council’s (“NSC”) work on the 2022 Safety 
Culture Assessment Report. SDG&E can satisfy the “good standing” requirement of Public 
Utilities Code section 8389(e)(2) by agreeing to implement the findings and recommendations of 
its most recent safety culture assessment performed pursuant to Public Utilities Code section 
8386.2 and section 8389(d)(4), if applicable.1  
 
 By this letter, SDG&E agrees to implement the findings and recommendations for 
improvement contained within SDG&E’s 2022 Safety Culture Assessment Report.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Laura M. Fulton 

Attorney for 
San Diego Gas and Electric Company 

 

 

 

 
1 Pub.Util. Code § 8389(e)(2). 
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